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The issue of MMIWGs

ÂIs a stark example where racism combined 
with sexism made it extremely difficult to 
get the public and the RCMP to recognize 
it as a real problem.

Â1st there was denial for a decade, then 
acceptance, now there is a National 
Inquiry. 

ÂItôs time to focus on the offenders (the 
perpetrators of the violence) to decrease 
the numbers of MMIWGs.



Stats Canada reported in June 2016 that 
simply being Aboriginal was a significant risk 
factor for violence for females but not for 
males. 

Many of us knew that intuitively, we now have 
the statistical evidence that we were right.  

Simply being an Aboriginal female is a risk 
factor for violence. 

Bill S-215 will help reduce that risk.  



The intentions of bill S-215
Â1.  to decrease the numbers of 

Aboriginal women and girls (AWGs) 
who are victims of violent crimes.

Â2. to provide equal protection of the law 
for AWGs guaranteed by the Charter of 
Rights and Freedoms.

Â3.  to protect AWGs from violence as 
guaranteed by the UNDRIP.

Â4.  to provide a balance to the Gladue
provision for Aboriginal offenders.


